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To Whom it may Concern;

We have worked with Kevin Bragg and Chrisanntha Construction for the past 9 years.
Chrisanntha has been awarded the bid to do several projects from small buildings, additional
processing rooms within the plant, to large projects such as the 194,000SF warehouse addition
they are currently finishing up. Chrisanntha Construction has competitively won the bid on
every significant expansion to date.

Kevin has become a trusted partner in our business to even help with advice, consultations and
referral to subcontractors. Kevin works hard to make sure that he understands not only the
scope but the want of the customer, checking frequently during the process to ensure he
understands the expectations.

Additionally, the Chrisanntha team is proficient in following not only all OSHA safety guidelines
but good manufacturing practices also in an operating food plant. The team has demonstrated
repeatedly the standards and applicable rules are to be followed. This has been a joy to have as
in past dealings with other contractors we have had numerous issues with performance and
adherence to regulations.

Dedication is obvious with the Chrisanntha team, example is during the most recent COVID-19
pandemic, Kevin and his team rearranged schedules and procedures to meet the timeline to
complete the 194,000SF. addition currently in progress at KanPak. Adding to people safety and
health safety allowed business to continue uninterrupted while also keeping the project on
time and on budget. Chrisanntha Construction and Kevin Bragg have our highest
recommendation for any companies’ future needs.

Sincerely,
O~ ">

Chad Buechel
President

KanPak LLC



